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This Week… 
It has been a lovely first week back after half 
term. We have enjoyed learning all about Bonfire 
night. We wrote our half term news and the 
children were so excited to tell us about all of the 
wonderful things they did while we were off 
school. The children have really impressed us with 
their writing! In phonics we have learnt the 
digraphs ff, ll and ss, and learnt the j sound. We 
have also learnt the tricky word ‘as’.  
 

This week we have been learning all about the 
number 2. We have been counting and making 
sets of 2. We have also been subitising amounts 
up to 2. Subitising is when we see an amount and 
know the total without having to count them. 

 
We have enjoyed bonfire night themed provision 
in class and in our shared area. The children have 
been adding the correct number of stars to the 
rockets in the water tray, creating firework 
paintings and adding the correct number of stars 
to the sparkler at our funky finger table!   

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Lucie Mawdsley 
Daffodils: Sadie Morris 

 

These children have been caught going over and above 
this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

 

Reading and Phonics Meeting 
Thank you to the parents who attended the meeting this 
week. We hope you found it helpful. Thank you for your 
support. If you have any questions following on from our 

meeting, please do not hesitate to ask us! 

In My Liverpool Home 
 
 

New Topic this half term our topic is ‘In My Liverpool 
Home’. We will be learning all about our amazing city.  

 
 
 

Cereal 
This half term the children will be following 

steps to serve their own cereal for snack. Their 
will be a selection of cereals avalible for the 
children to pick from. Please let a member of 
staff know if your child has any new allergies. 


